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Newsletter 
June 2011 

Dear subscriber, by this service we keep you informed of the process 
of wine making, trade, hall of fame of our wines and much more. Our 
homepage will be updated at the same time.   

 
Replanting, terrain correction and draining 
Most of the wine plants at plot numbers 212/213/215 were more than 
40 years old and the yield became too low. All plants and structures 
has been pulled out and burned in order to avoid plant deceases. 
The 14 km of wire has been brought for remelting. We have taken 
the opportunity to correct the surface level by some meters in order 
to facilitate the maneuvering of our vehicles. There are two sources 
in the field that will be drained.  We replant with one year old 
Cabernet Sauvignon’s, they will provide a yield from 2013. 

Replanting 
 
Every time we replant we 
have an opportunity to 
make major changes to 
the field. We can change 
the varity of grape, 
orientation of lines, the 
density of plants, the 
maneuvrering space, 
drain and much more.  
 
The new plants are 
allowed to be watered in 
their growing period, but 
as soon as the plants are 
in production watering is 
not allowed. 
 
The plants lives fine 
without the supporting 
wires the first year. They 
will be installed next year. 

Rent Château Gourran one week for 12 persons 
 
It is possible for you to rent the main house, with pool and terraces 
through our sister company SARL Loisir Gourran. We have some 
good weeks available in 2011 and 2012.  See link at right. 

Link to HomeAway 

www.holiday-
rentals.co.uk/p472427 

Best regards 
 

 

Find us here! 
 
www.gourran.com 
www.gourran.eu 
www.gourran.dk 
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